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  We are looking forward to joining in with NSPCC Number Day tomorrow. All the classes  

will be doing a fun numbered sponsored challenge, as well as spending time looking at a  

range of maths problems around the book, ‘One is a snail, ten is a crab’. (Please can all sponsor money 

be sent in to school by the end of this term). 

We are also really looking forward to our Creative Arts Week next week – ‘Colour and Creation’. There 

were more details in last week’s newsletter but it would be very helpful if your child can bring an old 

shirt or apron in to school please as some of the activities could be a little messy! Do keep an eye on 

Twitter to see what we are up to during the week.       

Jennifer Bayne 

      

 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week from before Christmas!  

Bees – Cami & Isabella  Butterflies – Zara & Henry 

1A – Sonny & Tianna  1CS – Gracie-May & Amber 

2H – Ollie & George      2T- Annabelle & Amelie 

3/4C – Grayson & Jessica    3/4L – Harriet & Isabella  3/4R – Elizabete & Freddie 

5O – Eleanor & Savannah   5S – Calisi & Ava 

6B – Amelia & May   6J- Lara & Josh 

 

Safer Internet Day – Tuesday, 7th February 

Next Tuesday is also Safer Internet Day. We teach online safety throughout the whole curriculum all 

year, with a specific unit taught in each year group during computing. Mr Shelton (computing subject 

leader) will lead a special assembly on Tuesday morning.  

Don’t forget that we have LOTS of guides to different games, including fortnite and Roblox, and 

general information for parents about online safety on our website:   

https://www.st-sampsons.wilts.sch.uk/parent-information/e-safety 

In addition, you can also look at the Safer Internet Day resources for this year (and previous years): 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2023 
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Girl Scouts World Thinking Day – 22nd February 

Each February 22nd, Guide Scouts and Girl Guides across 150 countries in the world  

celebrate World Thinking Day. It’s a day of international friendship and a time to stand  

up for the causes that could improve the lives of girls around the world. 

On this day, we are inviting any children who are part of the Scouting Movement (Rainbows, guides, 

Beavers, Cubs, and Scouts) – boys or girl – to wear part of all of their uniform to school, if they would 

like to. Also, we would love for them to share what it means to belong to the Scouts or Guides and 

what they enjoy about it, with their class. 

 

Uniform Reminders 

Thank you for all that you do to ensure that our children come to school in the correct uniform. It is 

greatly appreciated. There are just a few things that are slipping occasionally, so please can I take 

the opportunity to remind everyone of the following: 

 Black school shoes should be worn to school, not trainers (unless it is a PE day) 

 Hair accessories should be school colours only 

 Tracksuit bottoms / leggings worn on PE days should be plain black / grey / dark 

green / navy 

 PE T-shirts should be plain white and a school jumper can be worn over the top 


